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Tuesday, 20 September 2022
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Your child has been selected to attend a football match at The Heath School on Wednesday, 21st September 2022 3.30pm-5pm with Mr Foster. Children will be escorted to and from The Heath School by Mr Foster and Mrs Connolly and will return back to the Holy Spirit School at 5.15pm.
Children will need to bring trainers, shin pads, water bottle and a waterproof coat.

Best wishes 

Mr Foster
PE Coordinator

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Football Match at The Heath School Reply Slip

I give consent for my child ………………………………………… to attend the Football Match at The Heath School on Wednesday 21st September 2022.

Parent Name: ……………………………………………..


Date: ……………………………………

Parent Signature: ……………………………………….
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helping children and young people to succeed
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The Diocese of Shrewsbury is a registered charity.  Charity No 234025
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